Valley Christian Academy Good News

MAY 30. 2017 VOLUME 25 ISSUE 34



CONTACT US:

Valley Christian Academy 26755 Alessandro Blvd. Moreno Valley, CA 92555

Phone:

(951) 242-5683

Fax:

(951) 242-6185

E-mail:

valleychristianacademy@gmail.com

valleychristianacademy.net

Check us out on Facebook!

https://www.facebook.com/Valley-Christian-Academy-357478135200/?fref=ts

This Week's Riddle: What did the elevator say to its friend?

Stop by the school office with the correct answer and you will receive a treat!! ©

Last week's riddle: What would we get if we threw all of the books in the ocean?

Answer: A "title" wave 🕲

"Be of the same mind toward one another. Do not set your mind on high things, but associate with the humble. Do not be wise in your own opinion."

- Romans 12:16

Spirit Day – CORRECT DAY IS MAY 31st

Tomorrow, May 31st is a Spirit Day and the theme is "Hawaiian Shirt". Students who choose to participate may wear their Hawaiian Shirt. ALL clothing MUST BE GOD PLEASING. Girls, if your dress or shirt has no sleeves, please wear a light sweater over it. This is NOT a free dress day; if your child chooses NOT to participate, then they must wear their uniform.

Final Payments / Daycare Payments

All financial accounts need to be paid in full and all school books, readers, and library books returned before final grades, records or test scores can be released. If you have any questions, please call the school office. Beginning this week if you use our before or after school daycare on a drop in basis, your payment will need to be made at the time of service. Receipts are available. Thank you! ©

Last Day for Snack Bar is Friday, June 2nd

THIS Friday, June 2nd, will be the last day snack bar will serve lunch. Some items may no longer be available. Please be sure that you send a lunch with your child every day after Friday, June 2nd. Thank you for supporting us throughout the year!

Yearbooks

Yearbooks will be distributed next Monday, June 5th. They are beautiful and you won't want to miss this incredible book of your child's school year! If you have pre-ordered one, they are set aside for you. If you have not yet had the opportunity to order one, we have a limited supply for \$17 each.

Reading Logs

ALL Reading Logs are due by Tuesday, June 6th so that your child may receive credit for their year-end Reading Awards. ☺

End of the Year Awards

We encourage you to join us for the end of the year awards assembly on <u>Wednesday</u>, <u>June</u> <u>14th which will start precisely at 8:45am</u>. Every student in 1st through 7th grade will have earned an award. Chapel dress is required for all students. This is also a minimum day!

Medication/Lost & Found

Anyone with medication, including inhalers, in the school office will need to pick it up on the last day of school unless you are enrolled in our summer program. We cannot store it over the summer. Any medication or items left in the lost and found after Friday, June 16th, will be discarded.

Memorial Day -Spirit Day -8th Grade field LAST DAY (Hawaiian Shirt) FOR SNACK No School / trip to Knott's -3rd Grade field trip Davcare **BAR CLOSED** to Mulligan's -Pit Stop at 6:30pm 4th Grade Yearbooks will -Reading Logs due -Kindergarten Kindergarten -PTF Meeting at be distributed Sacramento trip "Donuts with Brunch at 10am Dad" at 8:30am 3:30pm -Missions Assembly at 2pm 12 16 -1st Grade party on -<mark>Pre-K</mark> Last day of school Graduation at Campus 8:45am Awards -2nd Grade field trip to 9:30am Chapel. Chapel Celebration Park -Kindergarten dress required. -4th thru 6th Grade party Graduation at at Hangar Trampoline 7pm -7th Grade party on -8th Grade Graduation Campus at 6:30pm

Pre-K Ms. Perez/ Miss Jones

Color	Shape	<u>Letter</u>	Number
Black	Crescent	Review	Review
		Alphabet	1-50

Pre-K is in the process of preparing for graduation. To prepare for this special day, we are asking each family to send in \$5 to help cover the cost of graduation and make the ceremony adorable for our Pre-K babies. Should you have any questions or concerns, please see Ms. Perez or Miss Jones. © The Pre-K graduation is on Monday, June 12th at 9:30am. The children may wear their Sunday's best dressed.

Kindergarten

Parents, please make sure you have marked your calendars for the following events as you don't want to miss out on them.

Wednesday, 5/31 – Hawaiian Shirt Day Thursday, 6/8 at 8:30am – Donuts with Dad Friday, 6/9 at 10am – Kindergarten Brunch Monday, 6/12 at 7pm – Kindergarten Graduation; please arrive at 6:30pm in the Kindergarten classroom. The children may wear their Sunday best dress.

1st Grade

Tomorrow is Hawaiian shirt day.

The first grade end of year on campus party will be on Tuesday, June 13. We will have a potluck, play indoor and outdoor games, and watch a movie. Information about the potluck was sent home today.

Wednesday, June 14th is the last day of school. We will have an awards Chapel on that day. Every student will receive at least one award on that day. School is out at 12pm.

2nd Grade

Tomorrow, May 31st, is Spirit day! We are wearing Hawaiian shirt with our uniform bottoms.



Our end of the year field trip to Celebration Park is on Tuesday, June 13th. Permission slips are due tomorrow, May 31st.

3rd Grade

This week's clean desk award goes to Cristal Macwan! Congratulations! ©

Our field trip to Mulligan's is this Wednesday, May 31st. Thank you to all of our volunteer drivers who made this trip possible.

Students are encouraged to continue working on their State Map project that is due on Wednesday, June 7th.

We will have a History and Language test this week. Let's finish strong! ☺

4th Grade

Our end of the year field trip to Hangar Trampoline Park is on Tuesday, June 13th. All permission slips and your child's online waiver form are due no later than Friday, June 9th. The cost is \$18 per person.

This week's tests/projects: Thursday, 6/1 – Math test (2-digit division)

Friday, 6/2 – Language test (parts of Speech); Decorated State Notebook (3-Ring folder) Project due.

5th Grade

Thank you to the awesome parents who drove and/or chaperoned for our Science Camp last week.

Food Web Project is due this Friday, June 2nd. The Food Web is to be on 11"x14" poster. Let's finish strong!

Our end of the year field trip to Hangar Trampoline Park is on Tuesday, June 13th from 11am to 2pm. All permission slips and your child's online waiver form are due no later than Friday, June 9th. The cost is \$18 per person.

6th Grade

We had a wonderful time at Camp Surf last week! Thank you for your prayers!

We will be doing a little skit during Chapel this Friday, June 2nd. Parents are encouraged to join us. The students and Mrs. Travers would be very blessed.

Our end of the year field trip to Hangar Trampoline Park is on Tuesday, June 13th from 11am to 2pm. All permission slips and your child's online waiver form are due no later than Friday, June 9th. The cost is \$18 per person.

This week's tests: Thursday, 6/1 - History

Jr. High

8th grade end of the year field trip to Knott's is this Thursday, June 1st. We will leave at 8am and expect to return at 10pm.

All book reports are due by Tuesday, June 6th. 8th grade English final is on Tuesday, June 6th.

There will be a Science 7 Super test this week on Chapters 19 & 20. 7th graders should study diligently.

7th grade is in the process of planning their end of the year on campus party that is scheduled for Monday, June 12th.





Bible Verses

PK- Psalm 71:23a	4 th - Heb. 12:1	
K- Psalm 23	5 th - 1 Thess. 5:16- 22	
1 st - John 3:16	6 th - Rev. 7:9	
2 nd - Joshua 1:9	7 th - Romans 6:5-8	
3 rd - Matt. 28:18-19	8 th - Psalm 35:9-10	

"Something Fantastic"

In The News at VCA

Congratulations to our VCA alumni,
2017 Senior High School graduates...
Yamile Muñoz is graduating from
Valley View High School and will be
attending FIDM in the fall, majoring in
Interior Design and minoring in
Business Management.
Michelle Peacock is graduating from
Calvary Chapel Murrieta High School
and earned an academic scholarship to
Palm Beach Atlantic University in
Florida where she will spend her next
four years earning her bachelor's

degree in Marine Biology.

Please keep our graduates in prayer as they venture off to the next chapter of their lives.

Students of the Month

Pre-K –Daniela Sanchez

K - Natalie Santos

1st – Shea Ennis

2nd – Coral Thornton

3rd – Maia Halawi

4th – Shane Travers

5th – Belinda Padillo

6th – Angelynna Vazquez

7th – Andre Lu

8th - Amaris Guzman

